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ANNOUNCEMENT 
from the Copyright Office, L rary of Congress, Washington, D. C . 20559 
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Due to budgetary constraints, the Copyright 

Office will no longer mail copies of proposed 

regulations of the Copyright Office to the 

Copyright Office mailing list. Final 

regulations will be mailed periodically to the 

mailing list. The public may read both proposed 

and final regulations in the Federal Register; 

the Copyright Office will send copies both of 

proposed and final regulations to persons who 

call or write the Copyright Office to request 

them. 

To request a copy of a proposed or final 

regulation, call (202) 287-9100 or write: 

Infor mat ion and Publicat ions Sect ion, LM-45 5 
Copyright Office 
Library of Congress 
Washington, D.C. 20559 

M L-27 1 
December 1981-12.500 


